
 

Newsletter 

Term 4  Week 4 Thursday 4th November 2021 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 
 

Wed 10th Nov 

Kindy Transition Visits 

begin 8:50 to 11am 
 

 

Fri 19th Nov 

Pupil Free Day 

 

From The Leadership Team 
 

 

2022 Reception Transition visits 
Transition visits begin next week for our new 2022 Receptions. We are excited to 
welcome our newest students to school. Transition runs over 4 consecutive 
Wednesdays in their new Reception classrooms. 
 
2022 Enrolments 
Families looking to enrol students for the 2022 school year are invited to collect an 
enrolment pack from the front office. School tours can be arranged on request. 
 
End-of-year concert  
Due to COVID19 ongoing restrictions, our end-of-year concert will look a little different 
to normal. The concert will be held inside to manage social distancing rules and to 
pre-plan for weather that would impact to running of the event.  The concert will be 
held on Tuesday 30th November during the day. All families have been sent home a 
numbers survey with expected guests to attend.  A ticket/s and time to attend will 
come home with your child before the event. Please note that you may need to 
attend two different times to see sibling items. All visitors will be required to QR in/or 
manually sign in, wear a mask when inside the hall and adhere to all social distancing 
requirements. As you can appreciate we are doing our utmost to ensure all items go 
ahead. We thank all of our families for their ongoing support during these challenging 
times.  
 
Graduation 
Graduation organisation is well underway. We will be farewelling a double cohort of 
students this year , with both the Year 6 and 7 students moving to secondary in 2022. 
Due to COVID19 restrictions we will be required to hold the ceremonies over 2 
separate nights. All families of Year 6/7 students have received the necessary 
information to pre-plan for the evenings. Again we thank everyone for their ongoing 
understanding and cooperation as we plan for this exciting event.  
 
Ramp upgrade 
The site is continuing to improve facilities for all of our families. Several ramps have 
been upgraded to assist those with mobility challenges. We are in the process of the 
last ramp being completed. The final process of new hand rails should be completed 
by the end of this year. 
 
Fundraising 
We thank all families for their continued fundraising support over this past year. Our 
last few fundraising events for 2021 include: 
 

 Friday 26th November is “No Nasties” Sugar Free-zies Day. Ice blocks will be on sale 
for $1 from the breakfast club area. It is also a gold coin donation casual/dress up 
day which is being organised by students. 

 
 

 Tuesday 30th November is our End of Year Concert Donut Day, donuts are $3 each. 
Pre order forms are being sent home this week. 

 

 The Christmas Raffle will be drawn on Friday 3rd December, raffle tickets (50c each) 
will be sent home very soon. Any donations of prizes to please be in by Wednesday 
24th November. Thank you. 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Fri 26th Nov 

ATSI Graduation 
 

Sugar Free-zies ice blocks 
 

Dress up day 

 

Tues 30th Nov 

End of year concert 
 

Donut fundraiser 

 

Wed 8th Dec 

Year 6 Graduation 

 

Thurs 9th Dec 

Year 7 Graduation 
 

Year 6/7 Graduation 

dinner 

 

Fri 10th Dec 

End of Term 4 

Early 2pm dismissal 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

Pupil  
      Free 

http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 



 

 

Keller Road News and Events 

School Banking 2022 
 

Unfortunately the CommBank School Banking program will not be returning to 

schools beyond 2021.  

While their in-school program will close, they are committed to supporting financial 

wellbeing, and will always provide financial education to young Australians.  

They have launched a new CommBank Youth Hub (https://

www.commbank.com.au/banking/youth-students.html), which brings together all 

their youth financial education resources for parents and teachers.  

Facebook Page 
Don’t forget to check out and 

’Like’ our Facebook Page!  
 

Our new Facebook page will 

enable us to showcase our wonderful school 

site, share photos and information about 

school events and post notices and reminders 

to our school community. You can find us by 

searching “Keller Road Primary School” on 

Facebook. 
 

Images of students with photograph 

permission may be used on our page, if you 

have any questions please contact the front office. 

Governing Council News 

Governing Council members have approved the Material and Service Charges for 2022 at 

$280. Parents now have an opportunity to vote for this charge. Shortly you will receive a 

letter with voting slip and return envelope. Please return your voting slip in the envelope 

by Thursday 18th November to either the front office or class teacher. 

Litter Buster Awards 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Jean, 
Maleah and Sara for 
choosing to spend 
their break time 
collecting rubbish 
from the yard. 

https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/youth-students.html
https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/youth-students.html
https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/youth-students.html


 

 

Random Acts of Kindness Awards 

Week 3, Term 4 2021 

 

 

 

Congratulations to: 
Robbie (Miss Gifford) 

Charlotte (Mr Angus) Layla 

(Mrs Saunders) Aiden (Miss 

Winterfield) and Jude (Mrs 

Bowler) 

 

For receiving this weeks Kindness Awards at Assembly.  

 

Christmas raffle flyers have now come 

home asking kindly for donations. Raffle 

books will be given out soon. Additional 

books will be available at the front 

office. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 

3rd December. 

If you would like to kindly contribute 

some donation ideas include:  

Christmas Puddings/Mince Pies, 

Christmas Bonbons, Christmas 

Decorations / Wrapping supplies, 

Chocolate / Sweets, Christmas 

Kitchenware (bowls, cups etc), Books / 

Puzzle books, Games, Festive socks / 

hats, Stationery products, Family DVDs 

 

Many thanks for your support for this 

fundraising. All proceeds go towards 

helping our students. 

 

Keller Road News and Events 


